
 
From: EASADMIN [mailto:EASADMIN@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2006 11:33 AM 
To: Evans, Judy 
Subject: RE: FCC ID: EZSDEI6701   confidentiality 

Hello 
  
In this situation (the type of corrections being requested and the grant is over 30 days), the 
request for the corrections should be submitted as a Class II Permissive Change.  A fee for the 
Permissive Change is required; a fee for confidentiality is not required because the 
confidentiality fee was paid under the original filing. 
  
Thank you. 
  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Evans, Judy [mailto:jevans@tuvam.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2006 1:58 PM 
To: EASADMIN 
Subject: FCC ID: EZSDEI6701confidentiality 

Hi, 

The grant for FCC ID: EZSDEI6701   was issued May 19, 2006. The test report has 
information attached to the end of it that should have been held confidential due to 
operating description information being included.  

 The following are attached: 

1)     New confidentiality letter listing this information EZSDEI6701 Part 15 INFO to be 
held confidential,  

2)     EZSDEI6701 Part 15 INFO document to be included under Operating Description 

3)     A new test report is attached without the information at the end.  

 If other action is needed to have these items replaced, please let me know as the client 
is anxious to have this information removed from the FCC website. 

 Regards, 

Judy Evans 

TUV America, Inc. 

jevans@tuvam.com

858 678 1419  
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